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No OIE standards and guidelines on antiparasitic products
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Problem 
Statement

Trypanocides [Specific Monograph]
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• In order to obtain current information concerning APR
in the African continent, the EEG APR developed a
questionnaire to be sent to OIE Members.

• The questionnaire entitled ‘Survey on antiparasitic
agents and resistance in terrestrial and aquatic
animals’ was conducted in Africa during April and
May 2020 following the 6th cycle of the Training
Seminars for Focal Points for Veterinary Products.

• The information was collected with the aim of
contributing to current understanding of the global
situation regarding APR and to ultimately assist the
OIE and the EEG APR in responding to the challenge
of APR, timely and effectively, at the global level.

Electronic 
Experts Group 
on Antiparasitic 

Resistance
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• The survey conducted
in English and French
Speaking Africa

• An article summarising
the results has been 
published in June/July 
2020 (Electronically) 

Achievements 
and OIE 

Publications

https://oiebulletin.com/wp-

content/uploads/2020/09/OIE-News-

September-2020-results-of-the-survey-on-

antiparasitic-agents-and-resistance-in-

terrestrial-and-aquatic-animals-in-the-

Africa-region.pdf

https://oiebulletin.com/wp-content/uploads/2020/09/OIE-News-September-2020-results-of-the-survey-on-antiparasitic-agents-and-resistance-in-terrestrial-and-aquatic-animals-in-the-Africa-region.pdf
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Based on the results of two surveys that were conducted in Africa; the

Americas; Asia and the Pacific; Europe and the Middle East in 2020 and

2021 to assess antiparasitic agents and resistance and the prudent use of

anthelmintic chemicals, respectively are incorporated into this document,

which focuses on anthelmintic resistance in grazing livestock

Achievements 
and OIE 

Publications

The EEG Group developed another questionnaire based on responsibility  of 
the different stakeholders 

Surveys on antiparasitic agents and resistance, and on responsibilities for the 
prudent use of anthelmintics, 2020 and 2021

oie-anthelmintics-prudent-and-responsible-use-final-v4-web-opt.pdf

https://www.oie.int/app/uploads/2021/12/oie-anthelmintics-prudent-and-responsible-use-final-v4-web-opt.pdf
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• To continue the work with the OIE Electronic
Experts Group on Antiparasitic Resistance

• Mapping activities (next meeting will be held on 2
March 2022)

Future Plan and 
Actions
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Future Plan and 
Actions

oie-anthelmintics-prudent-and-responsible-use-final-v4-web-opt.pdf

Continue the work to prepare a standard/guideline on 
responsible and prudent use of anthelmintic chemicals in 
grazing livestock? 

Extend the scope and consider other parasites? 

Any thoughts, proposals? 

https://www.oie.int/app/uploads/2021/12/oie-anthelmintics-prudent-and-responsible-use-final-v4-web-opt.pdf
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